MEMORANDUM

TO:

Water Right Permit File 65-23678

FROM:

Daniel A. Nelson

DATE:

March 6, 2020

SUBJECT:

In-house Review for Permit 65-23678

I attempted to perform an in-house field examination on this permit. In my review of the aerial imagery, I just wasn't positive of the extent of the irrigation. I am confident that they have irrigated, but it appears as though the irrigation is a bit sporadic from 2017 to 2019. I feel that any determination that I make on the amount of irrigation done will probably short the permit holder using the aerial imagery currently available. A full-fledged examination really isn't warranted, but if someone is in the area, it would be good to drive by and see what exactly is irrigated.